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IN RESPONSE REFER
0 FOIA-82-337

in partial response to your letter dated July 26, 1982, in which

'‘quested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of the

ordings of interviews with Floyd 01tz on February 25 and June 4,

d any other tape recordings made during the course of the Zimmer
1gation.

losed is the June 4, 1982 Floyd 01tz tape.

Sincerely,

Por W= e

J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration




